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May 2025 

Next cub meeting  June 3rd 

Car parts to sell or wanted. 

Messages from around the club. 

What went on in May 

2025 Dates for your diary. 

Who's who. 

    South Leicester MG Club 

Founded 1990 

Start of the MG Club Holiday 

2025 
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Any parts or bits you might 

have lying around and would 

like to sell. 

Cars, spares, etc. 

Rules. 

Its between the seller and 

buyer only.  The club holds no 

responsibility for anything 

sold through the Torque 

magazine. 

When sold please tell  me. 

Item Description Cost Contact 

MGB 12 Volt Battery Box. As new  £25 
Andrew Munro 

07703274865 

    

1972 MGB Road-
ster 

Immaculate condition.  Colour Red / Maroon with 
wire wheels. 

316500 ono George 07792118396 

    

MGB Radiator shroud ( Centre fill ) £25 
Andrew Munro 

07703274865 

    

 Meccano 
 Large selection of Meccano bits including an elec-
tric motor,2 windup motors and a selection of gear-
ing, cogs and wheels. 

 Make me an 
offer. 

 Graham. 

(Chairman ) 

 MGB 
 New: Pair of stainless Threshold plates GT  

Roadster 
£15 Pair 

Graham. 
( Chairman ) 

MGB Starter motor ( very little used )  £25 
Andrew Munro 

07703274865 

MGB SU Fuel pump ( very little used ) £25 
Andrew Munro 

07703274865 

Wanted MGF 
Hydro gas n/s unit for 1999 MGF. 

 paulrfhoward@hotmail.com 
Wanted. 

Paul Howard 
07745369256 

WANTED Set of  HT Leads for MGTF Negotiable 
Graham 
07763084294 

    

    

    

Please feel free to bring any small parts or 

bits for sale  along to the meetings. 
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North Kilworth Football Club car event. 

 We set off in our MG Magnette at 
5.30pm for a short drive to the venue.  

76 Classic cars were on display , parked 
on the sports field.  

The club house was open serving food 
and drinks.  

Nicky  disappeared into the  village to 
walk Abby around ' The Bogs', a very 
pleasant area, while I enjoyed walking 
around the cars. 

Once again the Ratae board was on dis-
play to encourage more people to come 
along.  

People were very friendly, a great night 
on your doorstep.  

Meetings are every 3rd Tuesday of the 
month.  

Article sent in by Chairman Graham. 
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Rutland County Show. 

A very early start - 8.30am , six cars 
from our club set off to the show-
ground.  

Our pitch was soon located and we all 
helped to erect the tent - Oh dear, no 
feet !!! thank goodness for zip ties 
which did the job. 

We were all grateful to be able to sit 
out of the cold wind. Occasionally the 
sun made an appearance.  

New flags and banner were on display 
plus Ratae board. Luckily on the day 
we had two definite bookings.  

Hundreds of classic cars were on dis-
play plus many auto jumble stalls. 

There was also a marquee with a live 
band. 

Later in the afternoon we were treat-
ed to an air display of a Lancaster 
Bomber. 

Enjoyable day out.  



 8 

 

Moira Furnace Car Show. 

We set off in the MGF,  taking 45 
minutes to  arrive  at our destination  

at Donisthorpe.  

When we arrived it was already 
packed with classic and modern classic 
cars, plus a variety of food vans.  

It was a lovely sunny evening , made 
special with Nickys grandson and his 
wife popping by to see us, as they live 
nearby.  

Moira Furnace is a 220yr old iron blast 
furnace which has a museum in-
side ,although at the moment it is 
closed due to building work.  

It is situated next to a canal with paths 
and  boat trips are available in the day 
time.  

This event is held every 2nd Tuesday 
of the month, from 6pm onwards.  

Well worth a visit but get there early.  

Sent in by Chairman Graham. 
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Classic Wheels. 

Sent in by Peter Geisler. 
Classic Wheels 

 

The Magnificent Seven, (well maybe only six), were assembled and ready for an eight-fifteen departure 
from the White Horse car park on a cool overcast morning.  The tops were down on the Roadsters, and 
Helen demanded the heater was switched on in the ‘C’.  ‘Which way are we going?’ we all asked in 
unison.  ‘We will follow the SatNav’ replied Graham.  ‘ I will drive slowly’ were his parting words.  We all 
followed diligently.  Not sure how long Graham has had his trusty SatNav, but the route was interesting 
and mainly off the main roads, the old Magnette powering away as usual. 

We arrived and queued at the entrance for a few minute at the Rutland Show Ground before being shown 
our stand position that was well placed for the food venders and trade stands.  First priority was the Club 
Team Building Event, erecting the tent.  All done in twenty minutes with no instructions and only a few 
parts missing.  (Cable ties and sticky tape are the most useful items to be carried in your boot).  The cars 
were arranged and folk soon unpacked their chairs and nutritional requirements for the day.  The smell of 
bacon in the frying pan soon filled air in the tent. 

There was a cool breeze until the sun appeared later in the morning, when it turned into a perfect day for 
the show.  Bacon bap lovers and the few who chose, (or were given), salad were drawn from the tent to 
the sound of four Merlin engines approaching.  The promised Lancaster bomber made three sorties over 
the show to the delight of the crowd. 

There was an amazing turnout of vehicles with the club stands and the hundreds of machines in the Pole 
Position area. It is amazing the range of make and models people spend so much time on repairing and 
restoring.  There was a lot of interest shown in the MG’s on our stand.  A lot of memories were regaled by 
folk who stopped at the stand, of their MG’s owned in the past.    

At the end of the day the tent was packed away somewhat quicker than it was put up, then we all had a 
leisurely drive home in the evening sun,  A perfect and relaxing day for the show.  We look forward to the 
next meet. 

The club display was well presented and admired by all, thanks to the committee for organising the day 
and to Graham who showed us some roads we had not travelled before! 

  

Peter 
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Linda and myself travelled up the day before and met up with Graham and Nikki at a 

nearby Premier Inn. On the way there we spent several hours at kedleston Hall, a Na-

tional Trust property in Derbyshire. Sunday was a lovely sunny day and we set off from 

the Premier Inn to arrive at Crich around 10:00 a.m.  Pretty well everyone else who was 

going from the club was already there when we got there and a few minutes after we 

arrived we were taken down into the village, driving over the tram lines to the “town 

hall” square where most of our cars and some from the Triumph Club were parked. We 

had a ride on the trams and looked around the tram museum. There were some very in-

teresting trams in there from all around the country, from London, Leicester, Blackpool 

and other places. We left around tea time and had a good journey back, the sun still 

shining, in fact we had the hood down for the whole weekend.  

Stuart and Linda. 

Crich Tramway Museum 
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You never no when you 

might need this. 

Keep a copy in your phone 

or glove box. 
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MG: SOUTH LEICESTER MG CLUB. 

How to get in touch. 

 
 

Remember  

All South Leicester MG members get 

20% off  food orders on club nights. 
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South Leicester MG Club  

Moving Forward in the 21st Century 

 
 

Club emails. 

Graham  chairman.slmgc@gmail.com 

Sue & Alan secretary.slmgc@gmail.com 

Stuart              treasurer.slmgc@gmail.com 

Derek  events.slmgc@gmail.com 

Colin  members.slmgc@gmail.com 

Kieron   ratae.slmgc@gmail.com 

Pete  it.slmgc@gmail.com 

Graham torque.slmgc@gmail.com  

Web address  www.mgleicester.org 

Club Logo 

 

 

Ratae Logo 

 

Flags and Banner 
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CLUB INFORMATION 

Membership open to all, so why not come along 

and meet like-minded people and enjoy the mag-

ic of the marque. 

 We meet on the first Tuesday of each month at 

the White Horse Inn, Station Road,  Broughton 

Astley, Leicestershire. Family membership is 

£10.00 p/a, payable in January. For further de-

tails contact the Secretary. 

Meetings are held from 7.30pm with members  

forum 8pm. 

20% off food orders on club nights. 

Chairman 

Graham Dorman 

07713249726 

chairman.slmgc@gmail.com 

 

 Joint Secretaries 

Sue and Allen 

secretary.slmgc@gmail.com 

Treasurer 

Stuart Armston 

01455 271064.  

treasurer.slmgc@gmail.com  

Torque Editor     

Graham Poole                

07763084294 

Peter Martin 

Web Editor 

01455 553868 

it.slmgc@gmail.com 

Membership Secretary 

Colin Kingsbeer 

01455 273161 

members.slmgc@gmailcom 

Events Co-ordinator 

Derek Everitt  

07831390270  

events.slmgc@gmail.com 

Kieron Hall 

Committee Member. 

ratae.slmgc@gmail.com 

South Leicester MG Club monthly meetings. 
 

 

Awaiting  

Photo. 

 

 

 

 

Alan Healey 

Committee Member. 


